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Comments: I strongly OPPOSE the above ground transmission lines in the VOC. It's a increased fire risk that is

not warranted. And our fire risk is already heightened due to extended extreme drought and increased

temperatures. My fire insurance has already increased by 150% due to this! I don't need to increase my fire risk

further or I may face cancellation or inability to secure coverage at all! 

It's been 553 days since my last outage per YOUR records. So why do we need increased power lines? It's also

unsightly, negating the scenic byway of 179.  

If you must put in new transmission lines , then BURY ALL of them. You'll pass on the cost to me regardless if

buried or above ground, so I want buried lines!


